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The Shakedown!  

Our time with the Suffield Shakedown has passed. Team rookies 
have been granted a small taste of what a district competition is 
like, and veterans have experienced a sensation that they may 

have forgotten about over the passing year. This event has allowed 
for Paragon to gain first hand knowledge as to how the robot can 
be improved before the end of the build season on the following 

Tuesday. 
 

 




